
Colmers Farm Primary School 
     
 

Leybrook Road             Senior Head Teacher: Mr Williams                                                                                                                              

Belton Grove                Head of School: Mrs Young 

Rubery                        Tel: 0121 716 0444  

Birmingham                 Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

B45 9PB                      Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org   

   

25th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Severn Trent water: Our Super Sewers  

Severn Trent Water will be in school on Thursday 3rd April to deliver an educational 

assembly on ‘Our Super Sewers’. 

The 30-minute whole school assembly on ‘Our Super Sewers’ covers:   

➢ What is sewage and where does it come from?  

➢ How we treat and recycle sewage, linking it in with the water cycle  

➢ What should we put down the toilet and the sink?   

➢ The consequences of sewer misuse   

➢ How a healthy sewer can contribute towards a healthy environment  

The session is interactive, informative and above all fun, with videos, demonstrations, props, 

pictures and even a song! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office at any time on 0121 

716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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